
Calling all Directors and Planning Staff 

Mentoring Scholarships Available 

Rural Planning Caucus Conference 
October 19-21, 2022 
Mountain Lake Lodge 
Giles County, Virginia 

 

This year, RPC has two Mentoring Scholarships available to attend the 43rd annual conference. We are 
offering this scholarship to give directors and staff opportunity to develop their mentoring relationships 
during this learning and networking event and offset the cost of having two staff members from an 
organization attend the conference. The mentoring scholarship is for a director or supervisor of a Virginia 
planning agency, planning department of a locality, or a state-affiliated agency who attends the 
conference with their employee. The director or supervisor’s scholarship includes a single occupancy 
room for two nights and meals from Wednesday dinner through Friday lunch; the $125 RPC registration 
is not covered.  Full conference fees of registration and lodging would be applicable for the staff attendee. 
For example, if you are a planning-related director or supervisor, you would qualify for the scholarship if 
you bring a planner from your office with you to the conference.   Scholarships will be awarded on the 
above qualifications and on a first-come, first-serve basis. 

“The fine print” – Both parties listed below must attend to be eligible for the scholarship. If a change in 
staffing requires a change to the attendees identified, this can be accommodated. 

 

Name of Director/Supervisor: ________________________________ 

Title: _______________________ 

Agency: _________________________________ 

Agency Address: __________________________________ 

Phone Number: _________________ 

Email Address: _________________________ 

 

Name of Employee: ___________________________________________ 

Title: ________________________ 

Employee Agency Address: ________________________ 

Phone Number: _________________ 

Email Address: _________________________ 


